
 

 

July 2019 
 
200 Club, Monthly Cash Prize Draw - September 2019 - August 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
We will be running our next successful 200 Club from September 2019 to August 2020. This is a monthly prize draw 
where there are three prizes each month and the remaining funds supporting FPTA projects such as; a Mini Bus, Mental 
Health Provision for all students and their parents/carers, furniture and co-curricular resources. Tickets are £24 each (£2 
per month, paid as a one off payment). The draw will take place monthly at FPTA meetings. Due to collection of money 
and administration, there will be three draws at the November FPTA meeting, one for September, one for October and 
one for November. Two draws will take place at the July FPTA meeting, to cover July and August. Winners will be 
contacted, and a list of the winners will be published on the FPTA page of the QEGS website. 
 
Payment is now available through ParentPay. Payment must be received by 1st November 2019 in order to be eligible to 
be included in the draw. 
 
Why not become a member of the FPTA? Come along to one of our meetings to find out more, details available on the 
school website. If you have any queries please contact: fpta@qegs.email  
 
Good luck and thank you for your support.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
Tessa Byron 
Chairperson of the QEGS FPTA  
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